
Clerks Report and Supporting Information for the Agenda

Yarcombe Parish Council Clerks Report in April & May for the 5th June  meeting

Clerk Correspondence received and on-going & relevant issues for Yarcombe Parish Council:

Reply received from King Charles III following a condolence letter sent by Councillor Horner on behalf of Yarcombe Parish Council following the death of the Queen.

It was so very kind of you to send me such a wonderfully generous message following the death of my beloved mother.  Your most thoughtful words are enormously comforting, and I cannot tell you how deeply they are ssential at this time of immense sorrow.

Honiton Police reports for April/May included on website.

Gates from Winnowing Knapp have been moved so no longer obstructing the footpath.

NALC bulletin on 5/5/23 included the new 2023 edition of The Good Councillor’s guide to employment.
They said it was essential reading for all councillors so email sent to all councillors.

A diesel spill on A30 was advised to myself and reported to highways on 10th May 2023.  They said it would be investigated within 2 hours.  I informed Miranda who kindly included a notice on evoices.  However no feedback was received once the problem was sorted. 






